
LOG SALVAGE (BEACHCOMB) 
 

A beachcomb opportunity exists within the Gitga’at First Nations traditional 
territory. There is a significant opportunity for a profitable business to yard and 
process logs along the beaches. 

 

This opportunity is geared toward an entrepreneur who is willing to invest time 
and money into their business. Some financial support may be available and 
advances on salvaged logs will be considered. 

 

Salvage would require a tug to yard the logs off the beach. The logs would then be 
towed to an area for storage that either goes dry at low tide or has significant 
fresh water entering to prevent toredo damage. A loose log barge would pick up 
the logs once enough volume is accumulated (1500-2500m3).  

 

Training and support will be available to help establish the business. 

 

If you are interested in learning more about this opportunity please contact Ryan 
Ricard at 250-203-2644 or ryanr@probynlog.com. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 


